The Hill at Furnace Brook

To: All Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook
From: Board of Trustees and G&G Management
Date: February 5, 2015

Re:  Fire Alarm Testing for Common Areas Only

On February 18, 2015 from approximately 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM,
as part of routine maintenance and in accordance with fire safety
code, The Fire Alarm Service Company will be onsite to test the
alarms for the common areas only. You may experience alarm and
horn sounds periodically.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation regarding this matter.
The Board of Trustees

~ Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for
The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominiums
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